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Language Arts 

In reading, we continue to 

discuss theme and 

character traits. During 

guided reading we are 

focusing on comparing and 

contrasting information in 

non-fiction texts. In 

writing, we continued 

writing our opinion pieces! 

We are working on 

different grammar skills 

and vocabulary daily.  

 

           
Social Studies 

We are enjoying our 

immigration unit of study. 

We are learning all about 

the process in which 

immigrants went through 

as they entered the United 

States! It was very fun 

learning all about your 

child’s history! 
 

Math 
We have begun working on 

money. We will be working 

with money up to $5.00. 

The class will be working 

on adding, subtracting, and 

comparing money. We will 

also be working on real 

world word problems using 

money. We are also still 

practicing 

multiplication/division/add

ition/ subtraction daily.  

We will continue to work 

on these skills as the year 

continues. Please continue 

to practice all skills using 

IXL. PLEASE take 

advantage of these 

wonderful resources.  IXL 

and Prodigy are two great 

free resources for home!  

 

 

  Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Please continue to check your 
email regularly with 

information from me. All 
children came home with 

their clever login information. 
Please let me know if you 

have any issues logging in at 
home.  

Important Dates 

None at this time 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


